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I’d like to support Southern Airlines in their bid to remain the air service for the Blair County Airport
located in Martinsburg, PA.
 
I’ve flown multiple times to Baltimore and have found the staff is extremely helpful and capable.
 
Their low rates have allowed me to fly within a reasonable drive from my home.
Thanks for  your consideration.
 
David A. Worthing
P.O. Box 156
Bellwood, PA  16617
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